

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

2nd November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal

As in previous years we will be supporting The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. If you child wishes to purchase any of the items below please send them into school with the correct money. They will put their money straight into the collection box. A member of staff will take the items for sale to the classrooms each day this week.

Zip pull - 50p

Reflector - 50p

Silicon wristband - £1.00

Snap band - £1.50

Poppy - 50p





Yours faithfully

Mr C van Straaten Headteacher













